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Over the last fortnight, our school has been busy with various activities
aimed at enhancing student welfare, academic progression, and future
expectations. On Tuesday week 4 students participated in Positive
Behaviour for Learning (PB4L) lesson, specifically focusing on the
importance of regular school attendance. Students were shown a snapshot
of Student Daily Attendance which we use to identify patterns in
attendance and were shown how every minute they are not in class adds
up! We will continue to stress the importance of attending school and
classes everyday, emphasizing its correlation with academic achievement
and future opportunities. 
 
Also on Tuesday week 4, we had two lovely nurses from Community Health
facilitate our School Immunisation Clinic. These clinics are held for our Year
7 and Year 10 students and aim to safeguard the health of our student body
by providing necessary vaccinations in accordance with national health
guidelines. Through collaborative efforts with healthcare professionals, we
ensured that our students are protected against preventable diseases,
promoting a safe learning environment. 
 
Moreover, the past two weeks witnessed enthusiastic participation in the
School-based Apprenticeship and Traineeship (SBAT) sign-ups. This
program offers students valuable opportunities to engage in vocational
training while completing their secondary education, fostering practical
skills development and enhancing employability prospects. The uptake in
SBAT sign-ups reflects both student interest in diverse career pathways
and our commitment to facilitating versatile learning experiences. 

Amie Hill.

A message from
the acting Deputy

Principal 
AMIE HILL 



On May 9th, the Open Girls Soccer Team showcased their skills in a thrilling
match held at Parks. Despite not securing victory, the team displayed
exceptional sportsmanship and determination throughout the game.
Thank you Miss Turner and Mrs Nicholson for taking the girls on this trip. 

Cobar High School Open Girls Soccer 



PB4L GREEN DAY
On Wednesday week 5, we hosted our PB4L Green Day
BBQ event. Students were encouraged to dress in green

attire to show their support. Our fantastic SRC team
organized a delicious BBQ lunch featuring sausage
sandwiches, steak sandwiches, and refreshing soft
drinks. Students had the opportunity to use their

acknowledgments to make purchases from the BBQ.



We extend a big
congratulations to

Henry Knight for his
outstanding

performance at the
CHS Swimming

Championships held in
Sydney last week.

Henry's exceptional
talent and hard work

earned him an
impressive 16th place
among competitors

from across the entire
state. Well done,

Henry!



Cobar High School 
2024 Athletics Carnival 

Students are out of school uniform due to a mufti day. 





Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events  
for Cobar High Schoolfor Cobar High School  

31
M A Y

Mid - term Break 

M A Y

30
Schools Cup Netball -

Dubbo 

Mid - term Break 

03
J U N E

04
Students Return 

J U N E

10
J U N E

Kings Birthday
 - Long Weekend 

31 - 4
M A Y  -  J U N E

North West Equestrian
Expo 

04
J U N E

Stage 5 Students
Stand Tall Excursion 

05
Last Day of Term 2 

J U L Y

22
J U L Y

Students return 


